Town of Brookline Invitation to Bid

Bids are being solicited for 200 yards of winter sand (possibly more as needed for the season at bid price), to State specifications, to be delivered to and piled at the Brookline Town Shed. Sealed bids (no emailed bids accepted) will be opened at 6:35 PM on October 18, 2017 at Town Hall. The Town of Brookline reserves the right to inspect the sand, to reject any or all bids and to accept the bid it deems most favorable for the Town. Send bids to: Town of Brookline PO Box 403 Newfane VT 05345 or deliver to 734 Grassy Brook Road Brookline VT 05345 Attention: Selectboard-Winter Sand. Further information: 802 365 4648

Town of Brookline Invitation to Bid

Bids are being solicited for winter plowing and sanding of roads in the Town of Brookline. This also includes the removal of snow at the town's recycling center, Town Hall parking lot, and driveway access at the Brookline Meeting House. Bids should be for a fixed price for the full 2017-2018 snow season. Sealed bids will be opened at 6:30 PM on October 18, 2017 at the Town office. The Town of Brookline reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to accept the bid it deems most favorable for the Town. No emailed bids accepted. Send bids to: Town of Brookline PO Box 403 Newfane VT 05345 or deliver to 734 Grassy Brook Road Brookline VT 05345 Attention: Selectboard-Winter Bids For Further information: 802 365 4648